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Parish Remembrance Service  

Please join us to remember the dead of all conflicts.  The service 
will take place in The Millennium Gardens at Aldwick Parish on 
Friday 11th November  at 11.00 a.m. We know that this service 
means a lot to our residents and we look forward to seeing you 
there.     

 
Cost of living survey 

We’re all feeling the pinch this winter and Arun District Council 
in collaboration with Chichester Citizen’s Advice Bureau wants 
to know how the economic situation is affecting you.  The 
survey is completely anonymous so you can be honest in your 
responses. The council and CAB will use the data collected to 

target advice and services to meet the needs of residents, so your replies really will help. 
https://www.arunchichestercab.org.uk/research-campaigns/current-surveys/ 

 

O Tannenbaum – where are you? 
 

We’re sorry to tell you that due to safety fixing issues, the Christmas Tree 
which is positioned annually outside the Co-Op may not make an 

appearance this year.  We are working very hard to meet the 
compliance standard and with the Co-Op’s help there is a slim 
possibility that the required additional safety features will be in place 

in time for the festive season.  But don’t worry.  The tree will definitely be back in time for 
next year! 
 
Love Clean Streets app 

You often contact us to complain about potholes, dog mess, or 
whatever, but did you know that there’s a handy app which allows 
you to contact the relevant council directly in order to make your 
complaint?  It is not within the remit of a parish council to deal with 
these complaints, so it really is best to go straight to the relevant 

authority.  The app allows you to do this quickly and can be downloaded from the app store 
for either android or apple phones.    
 
Are you a Senior?  Then Bus It And Win!  
West Sussex Council are urging senior residents to take the bus. With your bus pass, you  can 

travel off-peak on local buses anywhere in England as far and as often as you like (including 

London). West Sussex tell us that you’ll enjoy better ventilated vehicles since before the 

pandemic, with more advanced cleaning regimes used by the bus operators. By using the bus, 

you’ll be saving the envioronment and you could be in with a chance to win £100 of free 

groceries.   
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